
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 2022: Newsletter 3 

Friday 7th October 2022 

We love reading in Year 1! We used books about the continents to help us plan and write our special story 

The Plane Ride! In Science, we have had fun making a rain cloud in a jar. We have been learning about 

what weather we may experience each season.  

   

We are all very enthusiastic about our current topic. We have 

been autumn spotting, collecting leaves, twigs, pine cones and 

acorns. In English we have been looking at the story ‘On Sudden 

Hill’. We have been very creative making lots of wonderful things 

with cardboard boxes and have loved the imaginary play it has 

created. In maths the children have continued working with ob-

jects upto 5. We have worked with equal and unequal groups of 

objects and developed their mathematical vocabulary.  

 

  



 

 

o 
We have come to the end of our first unit in English, as this week we completed our independent write of a 
traditional tale with a twist. Our stories were a different take on Jack and the Beanstalk. For example, when 
our Jack climbed the beanstalk, he saw a gigantic library! Next, we will be working on non-fiction writing, as 
we learn how to write a biography. 

Finally, after much excitement during last week, we enjoyed our trip to Readymoney beach for an activity 

relating to our Beachcombers topic. Mr Ellis-Davies challenged Cannis class to find as many different species 

as possible in the rockpools. We found prawns, different types of seaweed and even a bodybuilder crab! 

The children definitely deserved their ice-creams for respecting the beach, café staff members and, of 

course, completing the long walk! 

 

 
This week in Gribben, we've had a scrap metal experience.... generating lots of fantastic vocabu-

lary linked to our writing text: The Iron Man . We also had great fun considering different sketch-

ing techniques such as hatching, stippling and shading and used charcoal to develop our own 

predator based drawings  

In Science, we loved investigating the effect bone sizes have on our range of movement.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Coombe class this week, we have enjoyed practicing and perfecting our yoga poses. We have also come 

to the end of our writing unit on the whale and have started some fantastic pieces of independent writing! 

In RE have started learning all about Buddhism and the Eightfold Path, which has been very interesting.   

 
  

 

We have worked hard in Science this week investigating materials. 

We looked at a range of weird and wonderful materials and developed our own hardness scale and 

scratch test. We learnt about Mohs scale for hardness of materials. The children worked brilliantly in 

groups to make their scientific discoveries! 



 

 

It has been a busy two weeks for Year 6. Group B had their turn at sailing and the session was thoroughly 

enjoyed by all. The class attended Fowey River Academy for a fun-filled 'Adventure Day'. They had a taster 

of what Secondary School will be like, from sessions of PE, French and Science.   

 

 

 

 

This week  our football and netball teams played Mevagissey school 

The Scores were-  Year 5/6 Football Team won 5-0 

   Year 3/4 Football Team won 6-0 

   Netball Team drew 6-6 

Well done to everyone that took part. 

  

 

 



 

December  

 

20th Last day of term, 1.15pm finish 

October  

 

17th Mrs Meason joins Fowey Primary 

 

20th Halloween Disco  5-6.30pm 

 

24th October half term, two weeks 

 

 

 

 


